
 

Let's celebrate 
   

 It's been twenty years since our humble cable company started, so we're looking 

forward to celebrating the 20th anniversary of Jorma in 2021. 

2020 was a record year for us and this year has already been very promising. We 

have plans to make it even better. Your feedback has provided us with incentives for 

new activity, so thanks for your input. 

This year, we will launch new products, start social media platforms and create  



 

additional content for our website. There'll be lots of activity and tools to keep our 

growing client base interested. 
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